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Auto Accident Injury News - Weather & Holiday Traffic

Things to Remember After an Accident This Month

It’s the Holiday Season once again, and that means busy roads and congested
highways. During the Christmas and holiday season we encourage everyone to
be extra careful on the road. Bad weather, people rushing to and from stores, and
holiday parties involving alcohol can spell trouble to commuters.    

First - Seek medical attention ASAP, right away. Go get checked out. 
Try to take notes of what happened - make sure you remember the crash
Call our law firm to schedule a free consultation
We are OPEN 24/7 even during holidays
All consultations are FREE 
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During the Holiday Season, our law firm loves
to get involved in community affairs. Giving
back is important to us. From toy drives to
donations, we are all about helping our
neighbors and community friends.

If you have a charity or local event you would
like to present to us, please feel free to drop a
call to our law firm.

As always, the Law Office of Raul A. Guajardo
cares about the people of Edinburg, McAllen,
and the entire Rio Grande Valley

Staying Safe on
the Roads this
Holiday Season
During the month of December my
law firm and I will publish updated
videos from our Rules of the Road
with Raul Guajardo series. Each
Holiday Season I like to take time to
help citizens of Edinburg, McAllen,
and the entire Rio Grande Valley by
providing information about staying
safe on the roads.

Don’t drink and drive
Don’t let someone else drink and
drive - for example holiday
parties
Get your vehicle checked out
Make sure you have your
insurance up to date
Consider uninsured motorist
coverage
Plan ahead for long trips
Try not to be in a rush
Pay extra attention to others on
the road 
DO NOT TEXT and DRIVE

Have a Happy Holiday Season and
stay safe please
R. Guajardo

Giving Back to Our Home Town

From the Desk of Mr. Guajardo

Call us to schedule a free consultation
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Edinburg Bobcats Fight
Hard - But Can’t Close
it Out

Local Sports & Events

Our local Edinburg Bobcats football team
fought hard this season. They took on the huge
challenge of facing off against the Veterans
Memorial Chargers. 
The last few meetings have gone the way of
the Chargers, and once again, the Chargers
proved to be too powerful for the Bobcats to
rally.
Regardless, we tip our hats to the young men
of the Bobcats football program. They worked
hard in the off-season and played their hearts
out. Edinburg Football

I want to congratulate both
Edinburg and McAllen young
men’s high school football
teams for finishing their
seasons in a fighting spirit.  

This Holiday Season, please
take time to slow down and
enjoy your family and friends.
And if you find yourself in need
of an injury attorney, we’re
here to help.

Raul A. Guajardo
Personal Injury Lawyer

Final Score: 47-9

We’re open 24 hours a day - 7 days a week for free consultations 

It’s that time of the year again for the annual
McAllen SantaCon. With lot’s of activities, prizes, and
adult beverages to go around this years SantaCon
looks to top the rest.

Remember to plan in advance, take a look at all of
the SantaCon events. Below is a link to the event
bright page.

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/mcallen-santacon-
2024-tickets-1010990940117

McAllen SantaCon 2024 Saturday Dec 14th



MERRY CHRISTMAS
H O L I D A Y  S E A S O N
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Please be safe and enjoy your time
responsibly this holiday season. Yes,
we know there will be lots of holiday
parties. And yes we know people will
drink. PLEASE, do NOT drink and
drive. Do NOT text and drive.
Remember, you not only put
yourself in danger but worse, other
people and their families as well.

Happy Holidays
From Us to You

I wanted to take a minute to thank
the citizens of Edinburg, McAllen,
and the entire Rio Grande Valley for
supporting my practice. It has been
an honor to fight for the rights of
accident injury victims.

I wish you and your families a very a
happy holiday season. Merry
Christmas, have a happy New Year,
and if any of you need to talk to an
attorney... I make myself available 24
hours a day.

Please have a safe and happy holiday
season and enjoy your time. 

Raul A. Guajardo

Enjoying Time With Family and Friends


